ASHIHARA KARATE World Championship

Bucharest, ROMANIA
November 4™ to Sth, 2020

To All NIKO Branch Chiefs:

| am addressing this message to all NIKO Branch Chiefs to invite you to the 2020 Ashihara
Karate World Championship to be held in Bucharest, Romania, between November 4" and 8'".

Recently we spent a lot of effort to improve the competition rules, as well as the behaviour of our
competitors, coaches, supporters and everyone else involved in the World Championship.

I want to remind all of you that karate starts and end with respect, and your attitude and
manners are more important that wining or losing.

When you compete in the World Championship, your attitude represents Ashihara karate.
| encourage you to bring your best manners and show proper BUDO spirit the whole time.

Please understand that you are all responsible for the reputation of our organization.

Let’s not forget that we have friends all over the world, and this is a wonderful opportunity to
meet each other again, and enjoy being part of the Ashihara family.

Thank you for your continuing support and | am looking forward to see you in Romania!

Sincerely, OSU!

New International Karate Organization

Ashihara Kaikan

Kancho Hidenori Ashihara

~"Date: December 12" 2019
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www.ashihara-karate.net



